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Friday 17th November 2023

Important information:

*Parent Mail - Payments: For parents struggling to find where to pay for the school trips on parent mail, you need to select
payments from the drop down menu - go to the shopping basket at the bottom and it will be in there. Any issues please come to
the school office.

*Are you finding maths a challenge? Would you like to brush up on your confidence when supporting your child/ren? Then this is
the breakfast for you! Join the team in the school hall to look at what maths looks like at Cheetwood, methods used and how to
support you child with practical, hands-on activities and the opportunity to share this experience with your child/ren.

Please click this link to register your interest. This will support with planning for each session. ‘,

Phase 2 (Year 4,5&6): Thursday 23rd November - 9am  Early Years: Thursday 30th November - 9am ,
Phase 1 (1,2&3): Thursday 7th December - 9am @r

Save the dates:

Winter Disco: Monday 11th December - ticket information to follow
Early Years Christmas Performance: Tuesday 12th December @ 9:15am
Year 1 - Year 6 Christmas Concert: Wednesday 13th December @ 2pm
For all other dairy dates please remember to check our online calendar

Cheetwood is celebrating Universal Children’s Day! On Monday 20th November, Cheetwood Community Primary School will be
celebrating children’s rights and their accessibility to them. Children will be participating in ‘take over
afternoon’. The takeover afternoon will see the children taking ownership of their learning experiences.
It will be an opportunity to share and express their views around the rights of a child. This year’s theme

is peace. Here at Cheetwood we would like to ‘paint the world yellow for peace’. Children should come into school wearing yellow

on this day. This can be any shade of yellow, it can be a full outfit or yellow socks!

End of the week information:

* Cheetwood celebrates National Maths Week.

We’ve been busy bees this week focusing on Maths, its amazing properties and how it is weaved into our everyday lives. Children took
part in a variety of online workshops with Year 4, 5 and 6 are due to attend an online financial Maths workshop in the coming weeks.
Children researched mathematicians who have changed the course of humanity with their discoveries, worked carefully in geometry and
number facts. Please see below for our amazing Mathematicians of the Week.

* Another successful Reading Breakfast took place this morning. The English team shared key messages around the teaching of
comprehension. Parents worked alongside their children during the session and were given some resources to use back at home.
Parents received certificates and took home a new book to share with their child. Thank you to all who attended. See page 5 for pictures
from today’s session. Thank you to Mrs Badar and Miss Hutchinson for organising such a successful workshop!



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeqX82Bw78fINPHKyK7OBmeeuZX040iX4qA8K6Ss9tPj83Y_g/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://cheetwood.manchester.sch.uk/calendar/?month=11&yr=2023

Attendance

Our school attendance target this year is 97%

Class attendance for the this week:

Year 1: 91.1%

Year 2: 94.5%

Year 3: 95.2%

Year 4: 97.4%

Year 5: 90.7%

Year 6: 99.1%

Overall Attendance is 95%

Unfortunately we have not achieved our attendance target this week.
Please remember there will be NO AUTHORISED LEAVE during term time.

Star of the week
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Nursery: Humphrey & Avtej

Reception: Worthy & Jessica Elliot

Year 1: Johann & Zyna Yasin

Year 2: Mailey, Remiyah, Heavenly & Brihana

Year 3: Amani & Blinn

Year 4: Yasmin & Gia Holly

Year 5: Mohammed M & Elizabeth

Year 6: Lamar & Firenze
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Year 1: Yusuf & Ibrahim Year 1: 72%

Year 2:
Year 3:
Year 4:
Year 5:
Year 6:

Sebastian & Elliott
Amanda & Dara
Faari & Mairo
Bineet & Layla
Abiron & Yasser

Year 2: 59%
Year 3: 76%
Year 4:71 %
Year 5: 72%
Year 6: 75%

Mathematicians of the Week

Nursery: Amelia
Reception: Noah

Year 1:

Adam

Year 2:Brayan

Year 3: Beyza & Essa
Year 4: Mairo & Faaria
Year 5: Ismail & Gurveen
Year 6: Kamil & Judy




Wor s of the week

rummage Search for something in a rush and/ or being a bit careless with other things.

guzzle To eat or drink quickly. You are being greedy

VEUTVTLL VUV VVCTCT LUV RVRURVRUIUTIYILDRUNIUNCIRIRRIVOVTRY
gnonics Stay and Play Sesg;,,

Tuesday 21st November 9.00-10, 00 am

Tuesday 2I* November
Level | Twinkl Phonics Stay and Play Session
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It will also be a good opportunity for you to enjoy some
phonics activities and games with your child and get

ideas on how you can support your child at home with
their phonics and reading.

Level 1
(Murgery) \: .
1? From a very early age your child will need to experience a wide range of activities and l e
‘\-_.-" o experiences with you to develop their early reading and writing skills, for example singing and E[ T]li:
H“ ‘. - saylng rhymes, making and listening ko music, listening to them and jolning in conversations, / =
o LS painting and pretend play. These activities will help your child take the flrst important steps EHE
=—_ lowards reading and wrikting.

Make sure you come and get your free giftl
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Cheetwood Mini Explorers

Baby and Toddler Group for ages 0-3 years
Starting Wednesday 13 September 2023

Every Wednesday (term time only) 9.00-10.00 am
Cheetwood Primary School Sports Hall
Waterloo Road

No booking required just turn up and have some fun!
Bring your child along for socialising, playing and craft activities led by our experienced EYFS staff.

Refreshments for children and grown ups.

For all enquiries please email: miniexplorers@cheetwood.manchester.sch.uk
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Refreshirments
And rmuch Mmore

Come and join us, everyone is welcome

_ CLEMEN
HRISTMAS
FAIR!

SATURDAY 25™
NOVEMBER 1PM

All are welcome to join us for this year's
Christmas Fair!
Lots of fun for all the family, with tombola, white
elephant, gift stalls, a ¢afé with cakes and other
delicious refreshment, and lots more!
Including an opportunity to meet Santa!
g, Admission is 20p.
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And back again this year...

The Broughton Auction!

The (locally) famous Auction is back!
Don't miss out on some special items up for -,
auction, just in time for Christmas!



Reading Breakfast: Comprehension Focus

\ I Thank you to
all the
parents who

attended!




